
Exam Results Day Information - Summer 2022 

 

Results days are as follows; 

AS/A Level - Thursday 18th August 

GCSE - Thursday 25th August 
 

Pupils may collect their results in the Main Hall from 8.45am onwards. 

 

For any pupils that are on holiday for these dates, you can arrange to 
have your results posted home.  You will need to hand in a S.A.E (Stamp 

addressed envelope) to Reception or Exams Office before the end of 
term. 

 

Pupils wishing someone to collect results on their behalf will need to give 
their written authority - a copy of this authority again needs to be handed 

to Reception or Exams Office before the end of term.  A copy of the 
authority will also need to be produced on collection of the results. 


